
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

January 31, 2014 

 

OCSO NAMES 2013 INVESTIGATOR OF THE YEAR 

 
      

     OCSO Property Crimes Investigator Corporal Patrick Uptmor today was 

named the agency’s 2013  Investigator of the Year.  

    Supervisors say he had one of the highest clearance rates in the unit last 

year. For example in the third quarter he cleared more than half of his cases. 

His efforts in 2013 helped solve numerous burglaries and crack several 

burglary rings operating in the area. 

    Corporal Uptmor was recognized for his systematic, detailed approach to 

cases and his zest for following up every lead to locate and recover stolen 

property so it can be returned to its rightful owner. 

    In addition to his success working cases, Corp. Uptmor took on the role of 

“Liasion” for the unit, organizing and conducting weekly property crimes 

meeting between regional law enforcement agencies. He also acts as the 

liaison with area pawn shops, second-hand dealers, and scrap metal yards to 

keep them up to date on new laws, trends, or suspects. 

   Despite his heavy workload, Corp. Uptmor took on the role of Training 

Officer for the newest Property Crimes Investigator as well. 

    Supervisors say his success is easily recognized by his statistics, his 

professionalism, and his tireless efforts to serve not only the Okaloosa 

County Sheriff’s Office, but other law enforcement agencies and the citizens 

of Okaloosa County and the region. 
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